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Dear Ward:

53701

Dr. Coles and I would be pleased to visit with you in Madison
in July, if it can be arranged. Dr. Coles tells me he ex­
pects to be on vacation that month except for the week of
JUly 15th, and he has to be in New York on Wednesday, July 17th.

We are wondering if it would be convenient to you for us to
visit in Madison either on Tuesday, July 16th or Friday; July
19th. We are also planning to try to stop at carnegie-Mellon
University in Pittsburgh on this trip. Our thought is that
we could stop at Pitt~burgh either on Monday, July 15th or
Thursday, July 18th, then proceed to Madison on tneevening
of those days. Thus, we would be able to have dinner and an
evening with you, followed by a full day's conference on the
following day.

Please let us know which of these days would be preferable
to you. If it is not possible to visit with you during that
week, you might suggest alternate dates in August.

Sincerely yours,
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. Willard Marcy


